Gold Ribbon Standard from Sunrise Day Camp, Long Island

6.2 Does the Camp have a policy for dealing with the communication of the death of a camper or staff member?

Before we share that a camper or staff member has passed away with any of our staff members, the family must give their consent. Once we get permission from the family, we send out an email specifically formatted with camper/staff information, their history at Sunrise, a few fond memories, a message of support from our internal staff, any external resources we can offer, and the offer to share service information if provided by the family and/or an address for sympathy notes to be sent to. Prior to email being sent out, phone calls are made to those staff members that were closest to the camper/staff that had passed. We only offer this information to staff members, we do not let camper families know.

